
April 1, 2015 
 

Comments from the United States--Approval by mail: Bangladesh: Climate Smart SME 
Financing (IFC) PPCR 

 
Dear Mafalda,  
 
Thank you for the opportunity to review the above-mentioned proposal.   We do not wish to 
delay the proposal; however, we would appreciate, at some point in the near future, a 
conversation with the IFC to get more detail on some of the expected activities and financing 
providers and recipients.  What is the IFC’s sense of the project pipeline?   
 
Best,  
 
Katie Berg 
U.S. Treasury Department 
 


